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Friday, November 15, 2024

Pie

If you are interested in participating (AND WE HOPE YOU ARE), here are the 
requirements:

Please provide a list of ingredients for allergy purposes and the name of your 
pie entry by Friday, November 8, 2024. This information can be sent by e-mail to 
Tara Karch Cross at tcross@acbfirm.com.
 
Please drop off your pie entry in the kitchen prior to services on Friday, 
November 15, 2024.
 
Please pre-cut your pie entry for sampling purposes and make sure there is 
enough for all to try.

There will be prizes for the top 3 entries! The Membership Committee looks forward to 
this event and it will be a wonderful welcome celebration for our new members.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Tara Karch Cross
at tcross@acbfirm.com.
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The Membership Committee is inviting everyone to participate
in a Pie Cookoff during the Oneg Shabbat (following Erev Shabbat/New Member

 Shabbat Services) on Friday, November 15, 2024.


